
Hello Lil’ Saints Families 
Could you believe it’s February already? It’s a reminder that Spring is just 
around the corner as the day gets longer and the weather gets warmer. 
February is a short month but it promises to be a very busy one for all of us.  

January went by so quickly, the cold weather and snow days were a surprise 
and sure threw most of us off! However, it was perfect for our ice and snow 
theme. The children talked about how much they enjoyed playing with the 
snow, making snowballs, and snow angels. We are so DONE with snow and 
are now ready for spring! 

Sacred Heart School will be hosting an open house on Thursday, February 
8th. This is a good opportunity for everyone to check out the school. All 
preschoolers are invited to attend “Ready, Set Learn” presentation by the two 
kindergarten teachers at Sacred Heart. It will be in room #100 at 5:30 PM. 
Lil’ Saints will also be hosting an open house on the same day and time as 
the school. Mrs. Lock will be available to take any of your friends and family 
who might be interested in registering for a tour and answer questions about 
our program and the exciting changes that are coming for Lil’ Saints! 
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   Busy Lil’ Saints 

  Outdoor Fun!

LIL SAINTS PRESCHOOL FEBRUARY 2024

JK Class  
Having fun, learning, and making friends 



Valentine’s Day Celebration 

Being a good friend and being kind to one another 
have always been part of our values here at Lil’ 
Saints. We will be focusing more on friendship 
and how to be a good friend as Valentine's Day 
approaches. Friendship activities for preschoolers 
is important for strong social growth. Starting 
from the first day of preschool, we try to always 
include friendship activities in our day. 
We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on  Tuesday 
and Wednesday, February 13 and 14th. The children are welcome to bring Valentine cards or small 
pre bagged treats to give out to their preschool friends. There are 20 children in each class. We ask 
that you leave the “to” part blank or just write, “to 
my friend” instead of writing individual kid’s 
names. This will make distribution so much 
easier! You can help your child print their names 
on the cards, this will be a good practice for them 
as most of them are now able to write their 
names! 

Dinosaurs and Dragons, Oh My! 

Dinosaurs maybe extinct, but the children’s 
interest in them is definitely not. It is always a 
subject that they never get tired of. Preschoolers are always interested in this larger than life 
creatures! We will learn about dinosaur sizes, what they ate, where they lived and other fun facts. 
The little palaeontologist in our JK class will have a wild, roaring and stomping time during our 
dinosaur month!  

We will also be celebrating Chinese New Year as we welcome the year of the golden dragon. It will be 
a fun and exiting month at Lil’ Saints! 
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JK CLASS NEWS FEBRUARY 2024

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
February Birthdays: Oskar, Janina and Nash 

March Birthdays: Albee, Jayden M, Nate and Ria



Kindergarten Registration  

Kindergarten registrations are now being accepted. Check with Sacred Heart School or your 
catchment school for more information. 

Upcoming Events: 

Sacred Heart School Open House- Thursday, February 8th.  
Valentines Day Celebration- Tuesday and Wednesday, February 13&14 
Hot Lunch Day- Wednesday, February 15 
Pro D Days- Thursday and Friday, February 15&16 School will be closed 
Family Day- Monday, February 19th- Stat Holiday 
Spring Break- March 11-22 
Photo Days- April 11&12 

                                                                    Busy Lil’ Saints!
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